
Let me represent you for another year! 

Dear fellow students, 

As your current part-time officer for students with caring responsibilities, I have had the 

privilege of advocating for the needs and rights of student carers like myself. I stand 

before you again, seeking your support and trust to continue serving in this vital role. My 

manifesto is rooted in the principles of empathy, empowerment, and inclusivity, aiming 

to create a more supportive and equitable environment for all student carers within our 

university community. 

1. Accessibility and Support Services: 

• I will continue to work tirelessly to enhance accessibility to support 

services for student carers, ensuring that they have access to the 

resources and assistance they need to thrive academically, personally, 

and professionally. 

• I will collaborate with the university administration to expand and improve 

upon existing support programs, including counselling services, flexible 

scheduling options, and financial aid opportunities tailored to the unique 

challenges faced by student carers. 

2. Advocacy and Representation: 

• I will be a vocal advocate for the rights and interests of student carers at 

all levels of university governance, amplifying their voices and ensuring 

that their concerns are heard and addressed. 

• I will actively engage with university policymakers to develop and 

implement policies that recognize and accommodate the needs of student 

carers, advocating for measures such as academic accommodations. 

3. Community Building and Peer Support: 

• I will foster a sense of community and solidarity among student carers by 

organizing regular events, workshops, and support groups where they can 

connect with one another, share experiences, and offer mutual support. 

• I will work collaboratively with student organisations and societies to 

create inclusive spaces and activities catering to student carers' diverse 

interests and needs, promoting social integration and a sense of 

belonging. 

4. Education and Awareness: 

• I will continue to raise awareness about the challenges faced by student 

carers and the importance of supporting them within our university 



community through educational campaigns, workshops, and awareness-

raising initiatives. 

• I will collaborate with faculty members to integrate caregiving and student 

carers content into academic curricula, fostering a culture of 

understanding and empathy among students and staff alike. 

5. Continuous Feedback and Improvement: 

• I am committed to soliciting feedback from student carers on an ongoing 

basis, listening attentively to their concerns, suggestions, and experiences, 

and using this feedback to inform my advocacy efforts and shape the 

direction of my work. 

• I will regularly evaluate the effectiveness of existing support services and 

initiatives, seeking ways to improve and expand upon them in response to 

evolving needs and challenges. 

Fellow students, as your current part-time officer for students with caring 

responsibilities, I have dedicated myself wholeheartedly to advocating for the rights and 

well-being of student carers. With your support and trust, I am confident that together, 

we can continue to build a more inclusive, supportive, and empowering environment for 

all student carers within our university community. 

I appreciate your consideration. 

Warm regards, 

Katie-ann Smith 
Candidate for Part-Time Officer for Students with Caring Responsibilities 

 


